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From: Yang Dingjun

Sent: November 07, 2021 8:25 AM

To: Clerks

Subject: Rez.#17-10000

Categories: PH - Needs Addit'l Info, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Dear Sir and madam,

Good morning.

We are in shock to know there is a Rez.# 17-10000.

The neighborhood here has a high density of population already.

Why does the Polygon development issre that application?

If the plan is going on it will harm the neighborhood in traffic and environment
a lot.

My family is against the plan.
Best wishes,
Yours sincerely

Ding Jun, Yang



